Chief’s Report November 2023

-We’ve purchased the new laptops for the ambulances half-funded by the EMTS grant. Still working on
installing the off-line software.

-Geneva Glen is confirmed for the Awards Banquet on January 20. We’re working on bids for food.
-Community Paramedics program update.

Calls for November:

2-Medicals

2- MVAs

1- Cancelled Enroute

2- Lift Assist

1-Good intent

8 calls for October, 169 calls for 2023




